The Secrelary General

Strasbourg, 2 July 2018

Dear Minister,

| should like to congratulate you, both personally and on behalf of the Council of
Europe, on your recent appointment as Minister for Foreign Affairs of Georgia.

During your preceding tenure at the Ministry, co-operation between Georgia and the
Council of Europe was strengthened through the successful adoption and
implementation of the joint Action Plans paving the way to key reforms. | have also
valued your active support in our work on confidence-building measures.

| am confident that with you as Minister for Foreign Affairs, Georgia’s engagement
with our Organisation will remain strong and productive. | wish you every success in
the fulfillment of your new mandate and | look forward to the continuation of our
co-operation in meeting the common challenges facing Georgia and the Council of
Europe.

Yours sincerely,

= —=" —

Thorbjern Jagland

Mr David Zalkaliani
Minister for Foreign Affairs of Georgia
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